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Wednesday, 08 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
To help promote our school’s efforts to remain as eco-friendly as possible, and to ensure 
essential information reaches you as quickly as possible, we are moving towards electronic 
platforms for sharing school letters/memos etc.  
We are currently using email as our primary pathway of correspondence. We would, however, 
like to simplify this by developing a Jonesborough notification category linked to our school 
website, and use this as our new method of communication.  
 
The website would alert parents that information has been sent. Parents can then assess this 
correspondence directly from their phones/device.  
To facilitate this, we need our families to consent to this feature. You can do this via the 
information attached with the Data collection forms (sent to you this week).  
 
We urge parents to complete the data collection forms and essential permission 
correspondence as soon as possible, to allow us to share photos of school activities and 
arrange other educational activities.  
These forms can easily be completed electronically and returned using most smart phones, 
tablets or computer. It is not necessary to print the forms.  
 
We would also like to remind parents, if your child/ren are walking home unsupervised, it is 
imperative that the school receives written or email permission on or before the day they plan 
to walk.  
As part of our child protection, we are required to hold children in school until a parent collects 
them or we receive written permission.  
 
As always we thank you for the support and understanding you show in following our requests.  
If any parent is having difficulty assessing or completing the above forms, please contact the 
school and we will be happy to help.  
 

    

Kind regards  
  
 
  

Marian Litter  
Senior Manager  

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 


